
Publication ANJ-24, Limousine Services & New Jersey Sales Tax, is obsolete. 

Effective May 1, 2017, limousine transportation services are not subject to 
New Jersey Sales and Use Tax. For more information, see Notice to 
Limousine Operators.  

 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/limousine-operators.shtml
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